
From: Brown, Andrew W
To: Hammer Levy, Kelli; Ferguson, Alexis; Rice, Joan; Washburn, Thomas E
Cc: Grants Center Of Excellence Distribution; Trainer, Jacqueline; Crowley, Tim P
Subject: Grants Intent to apply form submitted to OMB - 2022 Bridge Investment Program
Date: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 2:22:43 PM

Hello,
 
OMB has no objection to the Public Works Department submitting a grant application to the Federal
Highway Administration’s 2022 Bridge Investment Program.
 
This is a multi-year reimbursement grant project that will likely impact FY23 – FY25. The requested
funding is $18,900,000 and has a match requirement. The match amount is $2,100,000 and the total
estimated project cost is $21,000,000. This grant funding will impact capital project 001037A Beckett
Bridge Replacement, which is currently reflected in the proposed budget as primarily Penny funded.
 
Based on the thresholds for delegated approval, this grant application will require Board of County
Commissioner approval to apply. Please route the grant application through Legistar / Granicus
(based on the Grants COE Granicus Approval Flowchart) to receive BCC approval. Please include this
email when you send the application through Legistar / Granicus.
 
Once the application approval is complete, apply for the grant.
 
In the event you receive the award, please follow these instructions to execute the grant agreement.
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you!
 
For additional instructions for grant approval and set-up, please visit the Grants Center of Excellence
Reference Page.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Andrew Brown CPM, CAPM
Budget & Financial Management Analyst
Pinellas County Office of Management and Budget
400 South Fort Harrison, 3rd Floor, Clearwater, Florida 33756
Phone (727) 453-3390
awbrown@pinellascounty.org

Follow Pinellas County: 

www.pinellascounty.org
Subscribe to county updates and news

Your opinion matters to us!  Please take a moment to answer a brief survey about our service:
www.pinellascounty.org/surveys/OMB

All government correspondence is subject to the public records law.



 
 


